
E-Mail Received 6 December 2012 
 
Dear Ms. Cooper, 
 
Following the issue of the agreed Statement of Common Ground between Newark and 
Sherwood District Council, English Heritage and National Trust I am now, as anticipated, 
able to up date the written statement submitted on behalf of National Trust on 29th November 
2012. 
 
Specifically: 

 Question 19 – as previously noted there are no matters relating to this Question that 
the Trust wishes to raise. 

 Question 20 – in effect the submitted Statement of Common Ground has now 
resolved the matters raised by the National Trust that are covered by this Question.  
Accordingly other than to answer any questions that the Inspector may have in 
relation to the Statement of Common Ground or the related Further Proposed 
Modifications as issued by the Council on 29th November 2012, there are no matters 
that National Trust wishes to address at the Hearing Session. 

 Question 21 – the National Trust’s objections remain outstanding and the Trust would 
wish to discuss these before the Inspector at the Hearing Session on 13th December. 

 
We therefore thank the Council and English Heritage for their work to resolve those matters 
of ‘common ground’ and propose to attend the Hearing with specific reference to the 
Southwell bypass – Question 21. 
 
I trust that the above is helpful in confirming the status of National Trust’s representations, 
but should that not be the case do please contact me accordingly. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Alan Hubbard 
 
Planning Adviser 
t National Trust 

 


